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Dear Parents,                                                                                                                3rd May 2022 

 

Queens Jubilee Celebrations!! 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Friday 20th May, as part of the Queens Platinum Jubilee Celebrations, the children are invited to 

come to school wearing something red, white and blue. 

 

Children will be taking part in various Jubilee activities throughout the day. In addition, over the next 

couple of weeks, pupils will be creating a portrait of Queen Elizabeth II.  

 

To finish our celebrations, parents are invited into school to view our gallery of artwork from 3:45pm 

on 20th May.   Our PTA will be providing refreshments for pupils and parents.  

 

As a school, we have also taken part in the Queen's Green Canopy tree planting initiative, which was 

created to mark Her Majesty's Platinum Jubilee. Children from school planted five trees on our 

school field.  

 

There is an option of a picnic lunch for the day, which can be ordered via ParentPay, and we will be 

eating our lunch on the school field (weather permitting). 

 

All pupils will be presented with a gift to commemorate this special day.   We are looking forward to 

marking this exciting occasion.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Arnold  

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 


